
 
 
                   
 
 
 

 
 
 

On Friday 22nd October 

 

we are supporting two important charities: 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness and MacMillan 
Cancer Support. 

 

This is in loving memory of Mrs Sergeant who received care from 
MacMillan Cancer Support and in support of Mrs Kelsall who is 

currently undergoing treatment for Breast Cancer. 
 

We invite everyone to wear something pink or fancy dress!  
 

We ask for a donation to be sent in that will be split 
between the two charities. 

 

We have a professional cake maker making cakes and every child 
can purchase one for £1 if they wish.  

 
All allergies catered for. 

 

 

           

     

 


